
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

4th September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

REMINDER YEAR ONE TO YEAR 6 

 

On Thursday 13th September we will be celebrating the work and birthday of the wonderful 

children’s author Roald Dahl. 

 

On this day, we ask that children come to school dressed as their favourite Roald Dahl 

character.  Alternatively, they could make an accessory linked to one of Roald Dahl’s many 

stories (e.g., a ‘Wonka Bar’ Golden Ticket, a pretend ‘medicine’ bottle from ‘George’s 

Marvellous Medicine’ etc). 

 

Please do not feel that you have to spend lots of money on a costume: the more home-made 

the better!  If you need ideas there are lots on the Roald Dahl website. 

 

There is no cost for this event, it is just for fun.  We hope the children enjoy their day and 

learn about lots of new books they would like to read! 

 

As it is during their first week back, reception and nursery children will not be participating in 

this event.  Do not worry, there will be plenty of opportunities for them to ‘dress up’ during 

the year! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Gould 

Deputy Headteacher 
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